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Conversion of Tin Lee House in Lung Tin Estate 

into a Home Ownership Scheme Block 

 

 

To better utilize the housing resources, the Subsidized Housing Committee of the 

Housing Authority approved on 7 February this year for the conversion of Tin Lee 

House (TLH) into a Home Ownership Scheme (HOS) block for sale and the 

rehousing of 14 affected households through management transfer. 

  

    Thanks to the affected households’ cooperation, the rehousing exercise was 

completed this September since all households  had vacated TLH and moved into  

their newly allocated public housing flats. In the meantime, apart from going on   

with the refurbishment and land matter works, Housing Department has started the 

planning of sales arrangement. The flats will be put up for sale upon completion of all 

the aforesaid  works. Following its conversion into a HOS block, TLH will be 

renamed as Tin Lee Court. 

 

 

Housing Department 

December, 2013 

 

 

 

 

 

 


